To Chair Monnes-Anderson and Committee Members:

| fully support Oregon getting a Single Payer Health Care System. This will cut costs overall, everyone in
(know one out), end administrative waste, end denials of care, and end the financial and personal
burdens of insurance care.

Take the fear out of health care. Don't let that fear keep people from going to see a doctor until it's too
late. Maintaining a healthy body and life style costs less that trying to fix problems detected later.

Cut costs and keep people healthy.
Thank you for your time,
Rouanna Garden

Springfield, OR



